

## GREAT BASIN UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT

157 Short Street, Bishop, California 93514-3537 760-872-8211 Fax: 760-872-6109

## NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD GREAT BASIN UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT AIR QUALITY NETWORK MONITORING PLAN 2014

The Great Basin Unified Air Pollution Control District (GBUAPCD) has made available for review and public comment its *Draft Air Quality Network Monitoring Plan for 2014* (Draft ANMP 2014) in accordance with Title 40 of the Code of Federal Regulations Part 58.10. Copies of the Draft ANMP 2014 and supporting documents may be obtained from the GBUAPCD at 157 Short Street, Bishop, California, and at the District's website, www.gbuapcd.org, under "What's New." Written comments received by 12:00 noon on Friday, June 20, 2014, will be included in an informational item and staff report provided to the Governing Board of the GBUAPCD at its regular Board meeting on July 7, 2014, at 9:00 a.m. at the LADWP Sulfate Facility, 111 Sulfate Road, Keeler, California 93530. Oral comments will also be taken at this meeting. All written comments must be received by 9:00 a.m. on Monday, July 7, 2014, to be included in the staff report presented to the U.S. EPA for their consideration and action. Comments on the plan should be sent to Mr. Theodore D. Schade, Air Pollution Control Officer, GBUAPCD, 157 Short Street, Bishop, CA 93514. Comments may also be submitted by e-mail to tschade@gbuapcd.org. For further information, contact Mr. Chris Lanane, Air Monitoring Specialist, at (760) 872-8211.

2014-06-5

**Publication Dates** 

Mail List:

Inyo RegisterJune 5, 7, 2014The SheetJune 6, 2014Tahoe Daily TribuneJune 7, 2014

Public Notice